THE MILWAUKEE JOURNAL

February 26, 1940

Dear Phog:

You may be interested in this tear

sheet from our paper, having to do with young Bob
who seems to be coming @long in true Allen fashion.
My congratulations both to him and to his dad.

Hope everything is fine with you.

Sincerely yours,

MHCreager: AK "’Q‘A—"V‘_\ 5

Ence.

Dr. F. C, Allen
Athletic Director
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas



